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Philip James 
Planning Policy Manager 
North Dorset District Council 
Nordon 
Salisbury Road 
Blandford DT11 7LL 
 
 
18th September 2015 

 

Dear Mr James 

North Dorset Local Plan – Part 1 

Main Modifications Consultation. 

The Town Council’s General Management Committee met on 15th September 2015 to 
consider the District Council’s consultation on the Main Modifications to the North Dorset 
Local Plan – Part 1.  I am instructed to write to you providing you with the Committees 
minuted response; 

Officer report 0915GEM11 was received and it was resolved to submit 
the following response to the District Council: 

MM5 previously read that Shaftesbury Housing Contribution was about 
1140, now it reads that Shaftesbury Housing Contribution will be at least 
1140. The Committee strongly objected to this amendment and 
requested that the wording reverted to the original. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Claire Commons 
Committee Services Officer 
For and on behalf of Shaftesbury Town Council  

Enclosures: 
 

Shaftesbury Town Council 
      

      
 

          
 

 
 
 
 

                                             

 




